
 

 

 

Thursday 27th May 2021 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

We have come to the end of another successful half term. We would like to thank you for your support with 

the measures taken to ensure that our pupils’ safety remained paramount. 

During the break, we hope the children have an opportunity to relax, get outside and play games. We look 

forward to returning to school ready for an action-packed Summer 2 term from Monday 7th June 2021. 

We would like to congratulate all our pupils who achieved 100% attendance this half term! This is a wonderful 

achievement! 

It has been great to see the pupils in the colours of the St. Vincent flag (yellow, green and blue) today! All 

money raised will go to the St. Vincent appeal. Thank you for supporting the school to raise funds for yet 

another great cause!  

Have a safe and relaxing half term break. 

Coronavirus (COVID-19) 

To keep the school community safe; it is critical that families adhere to the follow guidance. 

Under no circumstance should you send your child to school: 

• If your child is symptomatic 

• If someone in your household is symptomatic 

• If you have been in contact with someone who has 
tested positive for COVID-19 

Remember that if you, your child or anyone in your 
household have symptoms of COVID-19 and are 
awaiting the results of a test, do not send your children 
into school. Children must remain at home until the results 
of the test have been given.  

Before making the journey into school, you must stop and 
ask yourself these questions, do you, your child or 
anyone in your household have a new, continuous 
cough or a high temperature, or has a loss of, or change 
in, their normal sense of taste or smell (anosmia).  
 
If you answer YES to any of the above, you must not 
come to school.  You must call 111 for advice. 
 
If you child becomes unwell during the school day they 
will be sent home and are advised to follow the guidance 
for households with possible or confirmed coronavirus 
(COVID-19) infection.  
This sets out that they must: 
 
 • self-isolate for at least 10 days 
 • arrange to have a test to see if they have coronavirus (COVID-19) 

Highlights of the week   

 

Star of the week:  
 

R Moonbeam: Mohammed A & Rebecca   

R Sunshine:  Ramadina & Kyria 

1 Oak: Adnan & Precious  

1 Ash: Ali & Akeela 

2 Palm: Noah & Tanayah 

2 Maple: Melak & Dalha 

3 Elm: Anwar & Calley 

3 Cedar: Skandar & Amina 

4 Aspen: Khyron & Saara 

4 Teak: Houssein & Chloe 

5 Juniper: La’Ron & Gerel 

5 Chestnut: Andrea & Maia 

6 Bonsai: Abdul & Sienna 

6 Willow: Kaheem & Samsam 
 



 

 

 
 

 

Brent Parent Carer Forum 

 

Are you a parent or carer of a SEND child? 

Brent Parent Carer Forum are offer free wellbeing packs. All you 
have to do is register at  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuDNlcmSTpobZuszszjKgfWlhgqCg5mU8C2uwoxP2U4Qwye
Q/viewform 

The pack includes: 

• Cookie Batter 

• Childrens and Adults Face masks 

• Oil Burner 

• Essential Oils 

• Bubble Wand 

• Sensory Ball 

• Lavender Pillow spray 

• Mindfulness book 

• Amazon Voucher 

See further information in the flyer on page  

BANG Evolution 

 

BANG Evolution is hosting a self-development workshop to 
build confidence, resilience and self-awareness of young 
people. During the workshop, we will be completing a SWOT 
analysis, identifying personality types and creating bucket-lists.  

There will be 2 workshops available: Workshops for 8-13-year olds on Wednesday 16th June 2021 at 
5:00pm. Workshop for 14-18-year olds on Thursday 17th June 2021 at 5:00pm. We have also included a 

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuDNlcmSTpobZuszszjKgfWlhgqCg5mU8C2uwoxP2U4QwyeQ/viewform
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLSfuDNlcmSTpobZuszszjKgfWlhgqCg5mU8C2uwoxP2U4QwyeQ/viewform


 

 

range of questions for the young people which will also be asked after the workshop. Don't forget to share a 
positive affirmation with us! This will be featured on our social media. For more information, please contact 
obaayaa@wearebang.com 

Parents/carers can fill out the form to attend here https://forms.office.com/r/R7iquF1K68 

See more information in the flyer below. 

Brent Dental Service 

Get top tips for teeth and healthy eating. Parent and carer Question & Answer 
drop-in sessions will be held on Monday 14th & 21st June 2021. See the flyer 
below for further information.  

 

 

PLATFORM- Cricket 

 

An opportunity has arisen for our pupils to play 
cricket during outdoor community sessions. See the 
flyers below. 

 Harlesden Heroes session (Roundwood Park) would be closest for Leopold Hawkshead pupils 
 Neasden Nubians (Gibbons Rec) would be closest for Leopold Gwenneth Rickus pupils. 

Contact Chris Willets to confirm you place.  

Yours faithfully, 

 
Mrs Obinwanne 
Head of School 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 Attendance  

Congratulations to Year 1 Oak 

(99%) and Year 5 Chestnut 

(99%)who achieved the highest 

attendance last week! 

 

Dates 

Staff INSET: Friday 28th May (School 

closed) 

Half term Holiday: Monday, 31 May 

2021 – Friday, 04 June 2021 

Summer 2 Afterschool Sports start: 

Monday 7th June onwards for Yr4/5/6 

pupils who have booked places on 

ParentPay. 

 

 

mailto:obaayaa@wearebang.com
https://forms.office.com/r/R7iquF1K68


 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

GDPR Consent Form for Pupils 

 

During your child’s time with us we will gather information about you / them which 

we will use for various purposes. A Privacy Notice has been provided to you in 

relation to the use of this information, which is also available on the school website. 

 Leopold Primary School - GDPR 

There are some things that we cannot do unless you tell us that we can. We have 

set these out in the link below. Please could you read this form very carefully and 

tick the appropriate options. This will let us know which of these things you are 

happy for us to do, and which you are not. 

Pupil consent form online link or  

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1g_nLl5dRaemK0Ej6fftAgkllqP__tOo-

7-kQuusBTwA/viewform?edit_requested=true 
 

https://www.leopoldprimary.co.uk/key-information/gdpr
mailto:https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1g_nLl5dRaemK0Ej6fftAgkllqP__tOo-7-kQuusBTwA/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1g_nLl5dRaemK0Ej6fftAgkllqP__tOo-7-kQuusBTwA/viewform?edit_requested=true
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1g_nLl5dRaemK0Ej6fftAgkllqP__tOo-7-kQuusBTwA/viewform?edit_requested=true


 

 

 
 
 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 


